
Will be on

Saturday 7th July

From 3.30pm till late

Bring some food to share, a bottle

and a friend if you wish



ABOUT THE DAY

Come and go as you wish. We open the doors at 3.30pm and you
can stay till the end if you want. Children are welcome but adults

must be considered if they stay till the evening.

We’re using the ‘community picnic’ idea again as it works really
well. Since we’ve started it we’ve had a really great selection of

food. Please bring along something you enjoy eating to share with
the other guests.

We try to have something different to amuse everyone and I
wanted to make this year no exception. I’d hoped we’d have a

short Belly Dancing Workshop at some point, but unfortunately
the tutor won’t be able to be here. If you’ve got any ideas for an
event you could provide instead, please contact me to discuss it.

The one event we do have is an Indian Drum Ceremony like those
we’ve had at previous Hannah’s Days and on my wedding day to
Nigel. (If you‘ve been to one you’ll know how amazing they are.)

June O’Neil, who takes these sessions, will be here again.
Drumming will be from 7 to 8pm so if you want to join in make sure

you’re here in good time.

As before, June will bring a few instruments, but doesn’t have
many, so please bring something to bash, shake or jangle.

(Anything that makes a noise, like a tin to hit with a stick or a jar
with dried beans in it will do.)

If you are lucky enough to own several real instruments and don’t
mind others using them, please bring them with you. (Make sure

they’re marked in some way to identify them as yours in case they
get mislaid.)

June gives her services free so if you join in with the drumming
I’ll be asking you for a small contribution for her as a thank-you.

Please give something if you can.



WHAT HANNAH’S DAY’S ABOUT

Originally named for my mum, this annual party is so that we

can keep in touch with friends.

If you don’t know why I started these events, read on.

When my mother was alive, she loved to meet up with family

and friends. So after she turned 90 and  moved in with Nigel

and me, we held a birthday party for her every year for the

last 10 years of her life. Her 100th party was brilliant.

Like my mother, I too love to keep in touch with friends and

family. (I also claim Collecting Friends as a hobby.) When my

mother’s died I lost my excuse for an annual summer party.

So Hannah’s Day was born.

Every year since then, at roughly the date of my mother’s

passing. we have held Hannah’s Day. Each one has been very

different, but all have been fun.

This is our 8th Hannah’s Day and we would love

it if you could be with us.

We hope you’ll be able to join us but if you can’t please keep in touch.

And whether you come or not, why not contact someone you don’t

often see to let them know that you think of them

and care about them.

HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE 7th JULY


